
I strongly oppose this bill for the following reasons:

The long history of bad record keeping by the OSP
The frequent prior restraint on a right in the absence of any criminal history
The lack of response from OSP when they delay a buyer and the complete lack of recourse for persons wrongfully prevented from 
purchasing firearms.
This also goes against the second ammendment.


